

The Fulham Boys School Mund Street Gibbs Green London W14 9LY

Tel: 020 7381 7100 www.fulhamboysschool.org

20th March 2017

## Dear Parents/Guardians

We will be holding our termly celebration assembly for the whole school this Friday at St Paul's Church Queen Caroline St, Hammersmith, London W6 9PJ. This is a great opportunity to celebrate the boys' achievements over the last term.

In order to ensure the smooth running of the morning we would like the boys to meet us at St Paul's Church at 8.30am where they will be registered by their form teachers before the celebration assembly begins.

Parents are more than welcome to join us. Following the assembly the boys will be walked back to school by their form teachers and Heads of House. We will be back in school for break time and lessons as normal will commence from period 3. Please ensure your son arrives on time at St Pauls Church this Friday at 8.30am.

Yours sincerely

Alethan

Alun Ebenezer Headmaster

